Farrington is planting the Seeds of Change!
The greatest investment on earth – EDUCATION

Coming together for our children, families and community.
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EVERYONE IS INVITED
Join us and see how an investment in education pays off.
We will be unveiling Farrington’s Restructuring Plans to the public.

The plan is designed to assist all the students to get high quality education.  
Come see how you can help be a part of making FHS the place where everyone wants to send their children.

Working together, Learning together, In Balance and Harmony

Farrington H.S. Auditorium

Monday, April 28th 6:15–8:15 pm

6:15-Light refreshments, student work displays and entertainment
7:00-Presentation of our Restructuring plan 
If possible, please RSVP (832-3601 or email vanessa_escajeda@notes.k12.hi.us) by April 21st so that we can prepare enough informational packets and pupus!
If you are an individual with a disability and would like to request special accommodations, please do so when you RSVP.  
